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PP 10 01 07 
          Item 5 
 
 
PROPOSED DIVERSION OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH NO. 422008, PARISH OF ST 
BEES 
 
 
Lead Officer:  Tony Pomfret – Development Services Manager 
 
 
To inform members of the proposed diversion of Public Footpath No. 422008, 
Parish of St Bees. 
 
Recommendation: That the proposal be supported. 
 
Resource Implications: Nil. 
 
 
1.0 SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
1.1 The Council has been consulted by Capita Symonds in respect of a proposed 

footpath diversion at Birkhams Quarry, St Bees Head, a copy of which is 
appended to this report. 

 
1.2 The diversion is required to allow further extraction of sandstone from the 

quarry and it would involve the construction of a new section of footpath. 
 
1.3 As there is reasonable justification for this proposal on economic grounds it is 

considered worthy of support. 
 
  
Contact Officer:  Heather Morrison, Senior Planning Officer 
    
Appendix: Capita Symonds Consultation letter dated 8 

December 2006 
 
 


